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OFFICE OF THE GENERAL SECRETARY,
C/o Bank Of India, Parliament Street Br.

PTI Bldg., 4 Parliament Street,

New Delhi — 1100 001.
Phone:011-23730096, Tel/fax :011-23719431
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Circular No. 2018/20 Date: 11/05/2018
Dear Comrades,

Re: Decision taken in the Meeting of 4 Officers’ Organisations in Banking Sector.

We append scanned copy of the contents of decisions taken in the meeting of 4 Officers’
Organizations in Banking Sector at Chennai on 11.05.2018 (AIBOC Circular No. 2018/19 dated
11.05.2018) for your information & circulation amongst members.

With greetings,
Yours comradely,

*

(SUNIL KUMAR)
GENERAL SECRETARY



mailto:fboioa.sectt@yahoo.com

QUOTE:

ALL INDIA BANK OFFICERS’ CONFEDERATION (aiBOC)
ALL INDIA BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION (AIBOA)
INDIAN NATIONAL BANK OFFICERS’ CONGRESS (INBOC)
NATIONAL ORGANISATION OF BANK OFFICERS (NOBO)

Ref: Officers/Circular/4 CAMP: Chennai
11.05.2018
Meeting of 4 Officers Organisations in Banking Sector

All Four Officers Organisations in the Banking Sector namely AIBOC,
AIBOA, INBOC and NOBO had a meeting at Chennai today. Shri K.K. Nair
chaired the meeting.

The following decisions were taken.

1. The focus of the strike, agitations and negotiations should be on Wage
Revision upto Scale VII as practiced all along.

2. On Medical Insurance, we should demand 100% reimbursement for
self and family without ceiling from the Banks directly. The Insurance
Policy if taken by Banks under IBA should have more reimbursement
instead of Rs.4 lakhs for officers. It needs to be doubled. The retirees
also should be covered by the Banks reimbursement policy. )

3. It was decided to write to DFS and 6 Chairmen of Banks on the
fractured mandate and also to meet DFS Officials.

4. It was also decided to suggest to UFBU to have the strike on 28th &
29t May 2018 so that there will be better impact.

S. It was also decided to write to the Chairman of Negotiating Committee
(Officers) to fix up a meeting to address the unresolved issues listed in
the Charter of Demands.

6. On “Grid holidays” a detailed note will be submitted to IBA, as the
number of holidays are gradually reduced to the workforce working in
service branches.

7. It was also decided to take up with IBA to allow one representative as
an observer in the ongoing wage revision exercise.

With greetings,
B
D.T. Franco

General Secretary General Secretary
AIBOC INBOC

»¢S.U. Deshpande
1 Secretary v President
NOBO

UNQUOTE



